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Dear Fellows and Collegiate Members, 

This note summarises the outcome of and proposals stemming from a comprehensive 

governance review carried out over the last eighteen months. We thank the many Fellows 

and Members who have made significant and constructive contributions. 

It is accompanied by two appendices that stem from that review: a proposed new Charter in 

full and a complete set of proposed new Laws. 

1 BACKGROUND AND INTRODUCTION 

1.1 The College is a charity, regulated by the Office of the Scottish Charity Regulator 

(OSCR). Because the College is a charity, it must comply with charity law, and 

should also follow OSCR guidance. 

1.2 Charity law is wide-ranging, covering all aspects of running a charity. For the 

purposes of this paper, the most relevant elements are as follows: 

1.2.1 There must be a single group of charity Trustees, who are the people who 

are ultimately responsible for the management of the College. They are 

accountable to OSCR for delivering what the College says it will do, that 

being the College's charitable purposes. 

1.2.2 Trustees have several legal duties. They must comply with the law, and 

with the College's own Charter and Laws. They must ensure the College is 

carrying out its purposes for the benefit of the public. They must manage 

the College's finances, property, other resources and risks and any 

conflicts of interest responsibly. They must act with skill and care, and 

make sure that the College is managed transparently to ensure 
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